
Email to parents 

Dear parent / carer

I write to inform you that there was an extremely high demand for the 2026 Ski 
Trip to Austria and the places available have now been filled.

As advised in my letter dated 21 October 2026, places were only being made 
available to other year groups should any places remain. Therefore, this trip will 
not be opened to students in Year 7 this evening.

I appreciate that your child will be disappointed by this news. Any student who 
made an expression of interest have been placed on our reserve list should a 
place become available.

Yours faithfully
The Hessle Academy


